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Fit 50+ YouTube 
Fitness Class

REGISTER AT
WEBSITE BELOW

Although we are currently closed we are still 
serving the community. More than a building,

a center without walls.

www.cityofsalem.net/center50 www.cityofsalem.net/center50 || 503-588-6303  503-588-6303 || 2615 Portland Road NE 2615 Portland Road NE

ZOOM CHAT
Reconnect with our drop-in groups. Give us your name and 

phone number as well as the name of the class you wish
to attend. Email us: Connect50plus@cityofsalem.net

We are still working hard to bring you programs, activites, and services that you rely on.

VIRTUAL PROGRAMMING � REASSURANCE CALLS � FOOD & CARE BOXES

Stay up to date and connect — www.facebook.com/center50plus

Memorial Centers ◆ Cremation & Burial

Simplicity  -  Convenience  -  Low Cost

simple
cremation

simple direct
burial

church
funeral

◆ $795

◆ $995

◆ $2965

“Easy Online Arrangements”

CrownCremationBurial.com

Salem Portland Eastside

Tualatin Tigard Milwaukie

275 Lancaster Dr SE

Salem, OR 97317

(503) 581-6265

832 NE Broadway

Portland, OR  97232

(503) 783-3393

1433 SE 122nd Ave

Portland, OR 97233

(503) 783-6865

8970 SW Tualatin

Sherwood Rd

Tualatin, OR 97062 

(503) 885-7800

12995 SW Pacifi c Hwy
Tigard, OR 97223

(503) 783-6869

16475 SE McLoughlin Blvd

Milwaukie, OR 97267

(503) 653-7076

The Salem Symphonic Winds (for-
merly the Salem Concert Band) is mak-
ing plans to reignite its concert season 
and joining with the Marion Polk Food 
Share in a fundraising eff ort to help make 
it a reality.

“We have a tuba that is visiting diff er-
ent area businesses, inviting the public to 
drop donations into it. The donations are 
shared equally with Marion Polk Food 
Share, to support their eff orts to feed the 
hungry in the mid-Willamette Valley,” 
said Toni Skelton. The band’s portion of 

the proceeds will help cover the cost of 
starting up again.

For the next two weeks, the tuba will 
be at Uptown Music, 3827 River Road 
N., in Keizer. Future locations will be 
announced over the band’s social media 
feeds.

The band has been on hiatus since 
COVID hit. Its fi rst concert will be Aug. 
15 at Youngberg Hill Winery, tickets are 
on sale at salemsymphonicwinds.org. 
Donations to the band can also be made 
online. 

Traveling tuba visits Uptown
Staff members at Keizer's Uptown Music is host to a traveling tuba raising money for the 
Salem Symphonic Winds and Marion Polk Food Share. Submitted photo

Brush fi re claims two 
acres on Windsor Island

Keizer Fire District responded to a brush fire at the Willow Lake Pollution Control Facility on 
Sunday, July 11. Submitted photo

Shortly after 6 p.m. on Saturday, July 
10, Keizer Fire District (KFD) was dis-
patched to a high-risk grass fi re at the 
water treatment plant on Windsor Island 
Road North. Crews arrived to fi nd a 
fast-moving two acre fi re.

All personnel were available and 
crews were able to respond with two 
brush trucks, a heavy brush truck, a 

medic unit and a battalion chief.
A voter-approved 2015 equipment 

bond, enabled t he district to invest in 
apparatus designed for attacking fi res on 
the borders of urban and wildland. The 
new KFD rigs carry twice as much water 
as the old equipment and can be used to 
attack blazes without stopping thanks to 
bumper nozzles.


